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✯✯✯ Hearing Notice ✯✯✯ 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Members, Subcommittee on Water, Wildlife and Fisheries 
 
From:            The Honorable Cliff Bentz, Chairman 
 
Subject:         Oversight Field Hearing in Santa Nella, California – September 6, 2024 
 
On Friday, September 6, 2024, at 10:30 a.m. (PDT), the Committee on Natural Resources, 
Subcommittee on Water, Wildlife and Fisheries will hold an oversight field hearing titled “Water 
Abundance: Opportunities and Challenges in California.” The hearing will examine California’s 
water supply, including the challenges faced through federal regulations, and connection to our 
nation’s food security. 
 
This hearing will be held at the Hotel Mission De Oro in the Ponce de Leon Room, 13070 S 
Highway 33 Santa Nella, CA. 
 
Witnesses are by invitation only.  
 
Members of Congress interested in attending the hearing should notify the committee by Friday, 
August 30, 2024, by contacting Sophia Varnasidis, Director of Legislative Operations 
(sophia.varnasidis@mail.house.gov).  
 
If you need further information, please call Lindsay Walton, Clerk, Subcommittee on Water, 
Wildlife and Fisheries at (202) 809-2810. 
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